Dear Families -

April showers bring... M-STEP and NWEA testing!

Below you will find information regarding M-STEP testing for this school year.

Please take some time to visit the links below:

- 1. Powerpoint explaining everything about M-STEP including useful links: <a href="http://www.michigan.gov/documents/mde/A">http://www.michigan.gov/documents/mde/A</a> parents guide to Spring 2016

  M-STEP\_Presentation\_Final\_503280\_7.pdf
- 2. Practice tests: sample problems for students to practice at home. *This link will only work on Google Chrome.* You must copy and paste it into Google Chrome.

https://wbte.drcedirect.com/MI/portals/mi/ott1

Testing will begin the week of April 11th; a more detailed schedule will be communicated to you soon.

Sincerely, The Fifth Grade Team